
PERFORMANCE SCRUTINY COMMITTEE - 14 MAY 2015 
  

SCRUTINY ANNUAL REPORT 
 

Report by Head of Policy 
 

Background 

1. This report introduces the draft Scrutiny Annual Report for consideration by the 
Performance Scrutiny Committee.  
 

2. The aim of the report is to review the workings of the scrutiny committees and 
cabinet advisory groups, focusing on the outcomes that have been achieved. 

 
3. It has been drafted in partnership between the Chairmen and Scrutiny Officers 

and the content agreed with each committee. It was supported by the Audit & 
Governance Committee on 22nd April. The report is attached as Annex 1. 

 

Next Steps 

4. The final report will be presented to full Council on 19th May 2015. 
 

Recommendations 
 

5. Performance Scrutiny Committee is asked to: 

 Discuss and support the Scrutiny Annual Report 

 Offer any comments to Council on 19th May 
 
 
 
 
Maggie Scott  
Head of Policy 
 
 
 
Contact Officer: Claire Phillips, Senior Policy and Performance Officer; Tel: 3967 


